From: Earl Weisenburger

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 12:06 PM

To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us>

Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: SCS Carbon Transport LLC / Permit

Aberdeen SD 57501

I received the letter regarding the upcoming meetings for SCS Carbon Transport
LLC. I will not be able to attend any of the meetings but would like you to hear my
thoughts and opinion on this matter.

1. I am not in favor of this pipeline period.

2. My belief is that it is not in the best interest of the land environment and habitat in
South Dakota.

3. I don't believe that pushing this into a cavity in the earth is a smart thing to do. No
one really knows what this will do to our earth once it hardens below the surface of the
earth.

4. SCS approach to this from the beginning has been sketchy on their part and they
have not been truthfully letting the people know everything on this matter.

5. Trying to use Eminent Domain when they are a private company which will get huge
tax breaks and who knows how much other funding they will receive and how much
money they will make from this project. Not being fully honest about how much tax
dollars will be given to our state and schools.

6. They should not be allowed to ever sell the line to any other company, country or
whomever and if completed should ONLY EVER be used for Carbon Dioxide.

7. I think the people in South Dakota have spoken very clearly that they do not want
this pipeline in it. The PUC needs to listen to it constituents on this matter and not
approve the permit.

Thank you for allowing the public to voice our opinion and concern regarding this
pipeline

Earl Weisenburger

A Concerned Land Owner





